
General Information on Data Use and Storage as Part of

TK Health Day

Dear Employees of Max-Planck-Institut für molekulare Zellbiologie und Genetik,

As part of the Health Day, the TK is carrying out individual health screenings on a voluntary 
basis. The anonymised results of the measurements will be made available to your employer in 
the form of an overall evaluation. The following parameters will be evaluated:

number of participants
gender of participants

An evaluation of the screening participants according to gender will only be carried out from a 
distribution of at least ten women and at least ten men.

Details of someones age or other data which might make it possible to deduce someones identity 
will not be collected.

The measurement results will be deleted immediately after submission of the overall evaluation. 
Neither the TK nor the cooperation partners who carry out the screenings on behalf of the TK will 
store the measurement results of the participants.

In addition to the anonymised overall evaluation, each participant will receive an evaluation of 
their measurement results after the health screening procedure, as well as individual 
recommendations for action and sample exercises.

If you have any questions, you are welcome to consult Mrs. Dana Gründel (Max-Planck-Institut 
für molekulare Zellbiologie und Genetik) or Mr. Jörg Militzer (Die Techniker).

 

We are looking forward to celebrate the Health Day together.

In cooperation with


